
Praesent  
congue sapien 
sit amet justo. 

50/50 Raffle Ticket 
$10.00 each 

A maximum of 200 raffle tickets will be 
sold. The winner will take 1/2 (half) of 
the proceeds (based on the number of 
tickets sold.) 

Please Print 
 

Name _______________________________ 
 

Phone _______________________________ 

Address _____________________________ 
 
____________________________________ 
 
Email _______________________________ 
I want to receive the FOF E-Newsletter   

Yes ___ No ___ 
 

# of Tickets: ____ @ $10 each = Total: $_____ 
 

Additional Donation: $____ Total Paid: $_____ 
 

Person selling the ticket: _________________ 
 

You do not have to be present 
to win! 

 

 

Friends of FUNDAL supports the work 
of FUNDAL (Fundación Guatemalteca 
para niños con Sordoceguera Alex), a 
private, nonprofit Guatemalan 
organization that focuses on providing 
educational training for children and 
adolescents with deafblindness and 
multiple disabilities. 

 

Celebrate Guatemalan 
Children’s Day  

and 
 

Support the Wynn Cherry 
Teacher Scholarship Fund 

JOIN US for 
FUN, FOOD, & MUSIC 

 

Saturday, November 4, 2017 
5:00 to 7:00 p.m. 

 

St. Luke’s Episcopal Church 
1737 Hillandale Rd. 
Durham, NC 27705 

   

In Memory of Dr. Wynn Cherry 

Friends of FUNDAL 
PO Box 99306 

Raleigh, NC 27624 
www.FriendsofFUNDAL.org 

Contact: Grace Bullen, Vice Chair 
Phone: (919) 247-6426 

Email: director@friendsoffundal.org 

http://www.friendsoffundal.org/
mailto:%20director@friendsoffundal.org


 

Saturday, November 4, 2017 

5:00 to 7:00 p.m. 
 

• Raffle, Silent Auction, 
Guatemalan Food, Music and 
Fun Cultural Activities for all  

 • Traditional Guatemalan meal 
starting at $5.00 
 

• Live music by Goats in Trees 
(from Durham) 

• RSVPs appreciated, to: 
MicheleHughes4@gmail.com 

 

Friends of FUNDAL Celebrates Guatemalan Children’s Day and Remembers Wynn 
through the “Wynn Cherry Teacher Scholarship Fund” 

Friends of FUNDAL’s Guatemalan 
Children’s Day 2017 event honors Dr. 
Wynn Cherry who served on its Board 
of Directors starting in 2011.  She 
provided leadership as Chair of the 
Board from January 2014 until her 
unexpected death December 22, 2015.  
 

Wynn’s passion, creativity, dedication 
and long career in the field of 
education benefited many children and 
families both in North Carolina and 
Guatemala. As an educator at 
Broughton High School (Raleigh), 
Wynn traveled to Guatemala 
numerous times with groups of 
students. She also traveled there with 
her family to experience the richness 
and the realities of life there.  
 

Wynn was an inspiration to all who 
knew her. To say that she is missed is an 
understatement.  
  
(FYI – Wynn always wanted to celebrate 
Guatemalan Children’s Day!) 

Dr. Wynn Cherry 
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